
CONTOOCOOK VALLEY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Tuesday, February 19, 2019 
7:00 p.m. 

(Three Public Hearings will run back to back consecutively beginning at 7:00 p.m.) 

 
SAU #1 

106 Hancock Road 
Peterborough, NH  03458 

 
MINUTES 

 
In accordance with RSA 198:20-b, a public hearing will be held by the Contoocook 
Valley School Board for the purpose of expending funds from the ConVal Athletic Capital 
Reserve Fund for the 2018-2019 fiscal year. 
 
Myron Steere, Chairman 
Contoocook Valley School Board 
 
 
 
Myron Steere opened the Public Hearing for the purpose of expending funds from 
the ConVal Athletic Capital Reserve Fund for the 2018-2019 fiscal year at 7:26 p.m.   
 
Tina Kriebel asked which sports will be covered by this authorization.   
 
The response was as follows:  
 
Boys Lacrosse, 50 helmets, $260.00 per helmet, totaling $13,000.00 
Girls Lacrosse – Goalie Helmets, 2 helmets, $290.00 per helmet, totaling $580.00 
Baseball –Batting Helmets, 12 helmets, $40 per helmet, totaling $480.00 
Baseball – Catcher Helmets, 2 helmets, $100.00 per helmet, totaling $200.00 
Softball – Batting Helmets, 12 helmets, $40 per helmet, totaling $480.00 
Softball – Catcher Helmets, 2 helmets, $100.00 per helmet, totaling $200.00 
Football Helmets, 10 helmets, $360.00 per helmet, totaling $3,600.00 (estimated 
pending reconditioning report). 
 
 
Hearing no further discussion, Myron Steere closed the Public Hearing at 7:27 
p.m.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Brenda Marschok 


